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Application No: B/20/0356/211              

Case Officer: Simon Eldred 

 
12 October 2020 
 
Mr Stephen Webb 
Copperfield 
Low Road 
Wyberton 
Boston 
PE21 7AP 
 
Dear Mr Webb, 
 
Application for works to trees within a conservation area to include: 
 
T1- Unknown species - remove to ground level 
T2-4: Sycamores - reduce crown by 50% and prune back long branches at Adj to 
Copperfield, Low Road, Wyberton, Boston, PE21 7AP 
 
Further to my recent letter, I am pleased to be able to inform you that the Council has decided not 
to make a Tree Preservation Order in this case. 
 
You may therefore go ahead with your proposal. 
 
The works shall be undertaken in compliance with British Standard: BS 3998:2010: 
Recommendations for Tree Works.     
 
Please note that the proposed works should be carried out within 2 years from the date of this 
notice. If the works are not carried out within this time scale then you will be required to seek 
consent again from the Local Planning Authority. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mike Gildersleeves 
Growth Manager 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Informative 
 
Whilst the Council has decided not to make Tree Preservation Order, it is recommended that the 
proposed works (beyond those permitted under common-law rights) are not carried out without 
the consent of the trees’ owner. 
 

 
 
 
We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large print, 

in Braille or on CD.  Please phone 01205 314308. 

 


